
From: Lewis, Diane   
Sent: Thursday, September 5, 2024 1:34 PM 
To: brij83@  
Cc: Business Licence   
Subject: RE: New Premises - Yati Events, 416 Ealing Road, HA0 1JQ - 32526 
Importance: High 
 
For the attention of Health Supplied Limited, 
 
I have looked at this application, in particular the location of the planned event. There are a 
number of residential properties along Burns Road whereby residents may be affected by 
noise at noise sensitive hours.  
 
Details of a noise management plan have not been submitted as part of the application. In the 
absence of a robust noise management plan, I have concerns over how noise from the event 
will be managed. Representation by the Nuisance Control Team is therefore made that the 
likely effect of the approval of this application without suitable noise mitigation measures, the 
application will not promote the Licensing Objectives with regards to the prevention of public 
nuisance.  
 
Representation is made on the grounds that public nuisance is likely to be experienced by the 
occupiers of neighbouring and nearby residential units from: 
 

• Loud amplified music and amplified locals 

• The noise caused by patrons exiting the premises at noise sensitive hours  
 
The representation is justified by consideration of the following: 
 

• noise sensitive hours during which it will take place and the times of dispersal of guests  

• The duration of noise events – up to 7 hours per day 

• The duration of the event – 9 days 
 
Should you be in a position to submit a suitable noise management plan detailing robust 
measures to ensure that local residents will not be adversely affected by the noise, the 
Nuisance Control Team may consider withdrawing the representation. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Diane Lewis 
Nuisance Control Officer 
Community Safety and Prevention 
Partnerships, Housing and Resident Services 
 


